From: Karen Giles

**Sent:** Friday, April 23, 2010 3:51 PM

**Subject:** 5/5/2010 Board of Managers Meeting Information

**Attachments:** Benefits Committee Recommendations v4 for 2010-11 DOC.html;

EASEBT Bd of Managers Mtg 5-5-2010 SLC-#3274999-v1 DOC.html;

Executive\_Committee\_Notes\_for\_March\_17\_\_2010\_DOC.html



This email is being sent to all of the Superintendents, Board of Managers Members and Bookkeepers we have on file for the Egyptian Trust. If you received this email in error please forward to the appropriate party and contact Krista Breakfield at the Metro East Service Office of Meritain Health to update the contact information.

Please scroll down to open and save attachments from the bottom of this email as they will no longer be accessible after 14 days.

Karen L. Giles (formerly Maggio) Vice President, Client Relations

Meritain Health 13 Executive Drive, Suite 19 Fairview Heights, IL 62208

Ph: 866-588-2431, opt 3, ext 6104

Fax: 888-525-2799

karen.giles@meritain.com (please update your records to reflect my new email address)